
The Canadian Celiac Association Manitoba Chapter 
Invites you to the 7th Annual  

SHINE A LIGHT ON CELIAC DISEASE 

 
We will have Harvest Bins available 

for available for donations of non-

perishable gluten free products at 

the legislature and at the Forks.  

You can also provide a financial 

donation during the meet up times 

or through our website. We also 

accept cheques via mail. Or you 

can donate online through our website.  

Some give aways will be available for those who attend.  

For more information on how you can help please check our website 

at www.manitobaceliac.com 
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